

Bridge in the City Inc
(Clarence Gardens Bridge Centre)

25th July 11am

| | |
|-----------------------------|--|
| Present | Carmel Thompson (Vice President), Glenn Trenwith (Treasurer), Cynthia Brinkman, Graham Stucley, Stuart Tuck, Moira Smith, Jackie Watkins |
| Apology | David Anderson (President) – present for part of meeting |
| Minutes of previous meeting | Proposed that they be accepted. Accepted |
| President's Report | Bought tables – will be added to assets. |
| Treasurer's Report | Balance: \$10395 \$1300 for chairs \$265 for badges \$173 for barbeque Prepayments total \$3009 on 21/7/2025 Treasurer to investigate a minimum working account balance. Proposed Graham Seconded Cynthia |
| SABF | No quorum. |
| Social committee | Members: Pam Bowman, Jill Stone, Lynn Collon, Darrell Mitton, Brenda Parker, Nola Stone, Stuart Tuck. |
| Community Grants | Community grants – give information to the social committee. |
| Barbeque | 13 th June – cost \$173 plus previous supplies. |
| Pizza | Monday 25 th August – Cynthia to organize |
| Christmas in July | Approx 90 people attending. Door prizes to be given, total approx. \$50. Proposed Carmel Seconded Graham. Alisdair from the Bowling Club sets up tables. Proposal that we pay for Alasdair and wife for lunch as a goodwill gesture for the work they do. Proposed Stuart Seconded Graham |
| 5 year plan | Some tasks identified: Directing Payments Newsletter Masterpoints sending to ABF Dealing of Cards Liaison with Bowling Club Public Relations Sunday Mail, Advertiser Email of member results What we need to purchase and when Asset list – inventory, what do we own, what do we need to buy Intellectual property Most efficient and effective way Partner finding 1 or 2 people to assist in implementation of each task. Try to implement some tasks by November. Carmel to ask David how he suggests we implement these tasks to progress our transition. |
| Other | Signage – ask Manager of Club (Des) regarding location. Get quote apply for grant. Request two separate grants. |
| | Cupboards -no location at present. Glenn and Stuart to follow up with Manager |

| | |
|--------------|---|
| | of Club. Query whether we can place cupboard in area adjacent to Women's toilet. |
| | Kitchen cleanliness – David and Graham to follow-up who to talk to – we are willing to clean at our own cost. |
| | GNOT – ask David what help is needed – for tables, payment system on the day, catering. |
| | System Cards – find ways to assist members with etiquette and communication. |
| | Minutes of meeting to be delivered within 3 weeks or earlier if possible. Dates of next meeting to be included. |
| Next Meeting | 11 am August 29 th 2025 |